The Consumer Advocate

PO Box 23135 Tel: 709-724-3800
Terrace on the Square Fax: 709-754-3800
St. John’s, NL. Canada

AlB 4J9

August 9, 2018

Board of Commissions of Public Utilities
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 2140

St. John’s, N A1A 5B2

Attention: Jacqui Glynn, Counsel to the Board

Dear Ms. Glynn:

Re: Newfoundland Power 2019 Capital Budget Application
July 2018

Herein is notification to the Board that the Consumer Advocate intends to intervene in relation
to the above-noted Application.

The Consumer Advocate is appointed under Section 117 of the Act, OC 2016-214, to
represent consumers within the province “for the purpose of participating in any existing and
future applications or hearings before the Public Utilities Board”™.

In reference to this intervention, the Consumer Advocate will be filing Requests for
Information and requests the convening by the Applicant of a technical conference for the
purpose of informing on each part of the Application. The Consumer Advocate is not
requesting a formal hearing at this time, but reserves the right to do so.

Stephen Fitzgerald
Counsel to the Consumer Advocate

/bb

cc Newfoundland Power Inc.
Gerard Hayes (ghaves{@newfoundlandpower.cam)
Kelly Hopkins (khopkins@@newfoundlandpower.com)
NP Regulatory (regulatorvignewfoundlandpower.com)

Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro

Geoff Young (gyoungi@nlh.nl.ca)

Michael Ladha (michaelladhatinlh.nl.ca)
NLH Regulatory (NLHRegulatoryiinlh.nl.ca)

Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Cheryl Blundon (¢blundoniipub.nl.ca)
Jacqui Glynn (jglynnigpub.nl.ca)

PUB Official Email (itordpub.nl ca)




